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Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed local building plan.

My main concern relates to the use of Green Belt land. We need to ensure that all brown belt has been used
before embarking on the usage of Green Belt. Losing countryside is such a loss to our community and it is
something that I enjoy on a daily basis. It saddens me that we are spoiling the environment for the next

generations.

My second concern regards the infrastructure which needs to be in place before the sudden upsurge in
population. I live in Stockton Heath and am particularly worried about busier roads, lack of GPs, dentists etc.
These improvements need to put in place before the houses are built.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of my concerns.

Yours faithfully,

Pat Mullen






